
 

Spring Clean 2016 
(Thursday 21st April) 

 

This year’s National Spring Clean was another 

great success and we’d like to say a HUGE thank 

you to all who got involved! 

   We cleaned up the Renmore pitches, Renmore 

Avenue and the school grounds. We filled 12 bags 

this year but way back in the year 2000 we filled 

29 bags! So it looks like our message is spreading 

and people are dropping less litter! Yipee! 

The most unusual items found this year were a 

boxing glove and a credit card! 

   We found many other unusual items and here 

are some: a tennis ball, baby wipes, bits of metal, 

a big battery, a traffic cone, an umbrella, some 

odd socks, a plastic knife and fork, a gum shield, 

toy glasses, a mop head, a hanger, football 

gloves, a Kings Head t-shirt and a mirror stand!  

Some very strange items this year!!   

We would like to thank everyone for helping us 

clean up Renmore! 
By Alex, room 16 


